
 
 
Marin County Seeks Applicants Representing Racial and Ethnic Minorities 
and People with Disabilities for Membership on the Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Priority Setting Committee 
 
The County of Marin invites community residents to apply to be members of the 
Countywide Priority Setting Committee and its Local Area Committees.  These 
committees oversee the distribution of Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) and HOME Program funds in Marin County.  The local governments in 
Marin have expanded the CDBG and HOME committees with the goal of 
increasing the diversity of these committees, and therefore this recruitment is 
specifically for individuals who represent the interests of racial and ethnic 
minorities and/or people with disabilities.  The purpose of the expansion of the 
committees is to bring greater diversity to the group that (1) advises the Board of 
Supervisors on the CDBG and HOME funding allocation process and (2) 
provides input on the County’s implementation of the Analysis of Impediments to 
Fair Housing Choice.  
 
Committee membership applications are due by 4:30 p.m. on September 
25, 2013. 
 
Applications and complete details on this opportunity are located at 
www.marincdbg.com or click your back button to return to the previous 
page.   
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